
   

 

Central Tilba PS 
Newsletter 
 

       Term 3 Week 5 
 

Congratulations 
Heidi, Blaze (absent) 
and Lilah. Your 
strengths of character 
are valued! This week 
we are learning about 
Swedish author Astrid 
Lindgren who wrote 
Pippi Longstocking. 

Book Week  
Our annual dress up parade 
is on Monday morning at 
9:15. We always look 
forward to the amazing 
costumes and clever ideas 
that are presented. Families 
are welcome to join in the 
fun or just come to watch. 
 
 

Assembly 
Congratulations to all award 
recipients at our assembly on 
Monday. A big thank you to 
the Najanuga class for 
entertaining us with their 
chicken poem recitals and the 
chicken dance! A surprise trip 
down memory lane for Year 4 
was also a highlight! 

School Improvement Plan 
We are about to commence forming our new SIP 
beginning with our Situational Analysis. I would like 
to invite any members of our school community to 
join me in creating a consultative document that 
reflects the authenticity of our school community on 
Friday 8th September from 11:00 – 12:00. Our 
draft will be presented at the next P&C meeting. 
Please contact the school if you are available. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Term 3, 2023 

 
$2 for Kitchen Garden 

lunch on Fridays 
Term 3 
AUGUST  
Monday 21st   
Book Week Parade  
9:15 am under the 
COLA 
 

 
 
Wednesday 23rd 
Barranguba 
Homework Due: 
Mayor’s Writing 
 
September 
Friday 1st 
Regional Athletics 
Tinkabell, Molly, 
Ethan and Marcus. 
 
Monday 4th 

 

History Week 
 
CONTACT US ANYTIME  
Central Tilba School 
89 Corkhill Drive 
Phone: 4473 7210 
Email: centrtilba-
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: 
https://centrtilba-
p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  
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We have been writing 
procedures for making 
paper craft. There are so 
many wonderful crafts to 

   
   

 

 

Stage 2 put forward the idea 
that they should dress in green 

and gold to support the Matildas 
during our lesson on 

Democracy. Their vote was 
unanimous! 

Change 
Change can be many things, 
Sometimes good, bad, or selfish. 
Good change might be going on adventures, 
Getting a dog to fit the family. 
I can see the day fading away. 
Autumn goes to Winter, 
Winter goes to Spring, 
Spring goes to Summer. 
 
Change can be changing seasons, 
Or a man turns into a pigeon. 
It can be super-natural, 
Or it could be something factual. 
 
Bad change can be divorce papers, 
Turn into a lonely walker. 
Going blind, losing family, 
On the streets- 
“Can anybody help me?” 
Nobody wants that type of change. 
Have you ever seen “A Dog’s Purpose”? 
If you haven’t- go and see it! 
 
 
Now here comes my favourite type of 
change, 
The supernatural change. 
It could be a man- 
That can read a woman’s thoughts. 
It could be a dog, 
That turns into a man. 
And a man, 
That turns into a dog. 
A time machine- 
Letting me go back in time. 
Tinkabell Hynes 
Age 11 

 

Stage 3 demonstrated their Robo Cup 
entries at the assembly on Monday. 
Please see Oskar’s article about the 
Robo Cup Challenge in this month’s 

Triangle. 

Tinkabell has written a poem, which became song lyrics, 
which became an actual song for her Mayor’s Writing 

Competition entry! Barranguba written pieces are due on 
Wednesday 23rd with competition entry optional. 



 
  

Kinder  
jumbled up 
the words 
to their 
recounts 
and had to 
put them 
back 
together.  

Here we are making our hedgehogs 
in paper craft. Making cones turned 
out to be much trickier than we 
expected.  

Quinn has worked 
hard to complete the 
Fast Phonics 
program- excellent 
work Quinn! 

We say an enormous thank 
you to Yasmin and Heidi, 
and Jasmin and Coby, who 
have worked together to 
provide Tilly a home. She is 
currently at Coby’s learning 
chicken skills.  

We discovered 
cute messages 
from Tilba 
Bakery in our 
lunch orders 
this week.  

Stage 1 used the 
dictionary to 
check the spelling 
of words in their 
recounts. 



 
                                                                                                                     Library 

 
On display for Science Week is 
our Horrible Science book series. 
Horrible Science is a similar 
series of books to Horrible 
Histories, written by Nick Arnold, 
illustrated by Tony de Saulles. 
They are designed with the 
intention to get children interested 
in science by concentrating on the 
trivial, unusual, gory, or 
unpleasant. 
Our Book Week Parade will be 
held at 9:15am Monday 21st 
August. Don’t forget to come 
dressed as your favourite book 
character. 
 

Tuesday Yrs 5 & 6 
Library Day 

Wednesday Yrs 3 & 4 
Library Day 

Friday Yrs K 1 2  
Library Day 

Science Week 
On Friday the students had a 
fun filled morning participating 
in a range of Science activities 
and experiments including 
coding Bee Bots, balloon 
rockets, paper helicopters, 
volcanoes and orange fizz.  


